
Frances Murray
Just Energy Mississauga

6345 Dixie Road, Suite 400
Mississauga, Ontario

L5T 2E6

July 31, 2017

Via E-Mail: boardsec@oeb.ca

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: Review of Miscellaneous Rates and Charges – Energy Retailer Service Charges OEB File
Number: EB-2015-0304

Just Energy Ontario L.P. (“Just Energy”) is writing in response to the Ontario Energy Board’s letter
dated May 31, 2017 requesting nominations to participate in the working group to review Energy
Retailer Service Charges.

Just Energy would like to nominate itself, represented by Frances Murray, as a participant in said
working group. Ontario is an important market for Just Energy and the outcome of this matter has a
direct impact on its operations as an Energy Retailer. In addition, the knowledge gained through its
20 years of experience and expanding geographical footprint will be useful during this review
exercise.

Just Energy has undergone an internal personnel change which resulted in the oversight of the May
31, 2017 notice. We regret our delayed response and ask for your compassion and consideration of
our request for participation.

Thank you in advance. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Frances Murray
Manager, Regulatory Affairs
Tel: 905.461.2360
Fax: 905.564.6069
fmurray@justenergy.com


